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Comments: I support the withdrawal as a resident who lives below the Pactola  watershed. Our water supply

comes from Rapid Creek. I have many concerns that mining or unintentional contamination of the water supply

would cause irreversible damage to the habitat and wildlife. Our water is more valuable than any minerals. 


